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Samuel! Stephenson, CPA, Chair :yg , ^ - ^
State Board of Accountancy •• P i : J
2601NorthThirdStreet gg ^ fC
P.O.Box2649 S#3 <? Llj

Harrisburg, PA 17105-2649 ^£ ~ K,J

Re: Final Regulation—Biennial Renewal Fees (16A-5512)

Dear Mr. Stephenson:
The Pennsylvania Institute of Certified Public Accountants (PICPA) appreciates the
opportunity to review the State Board of Accountancy's final rulemaking relating to biennial
renewal fees for CPAs, pubic accountants and CPA firms. At this time we have no additional
comments.

PICPA is a professional association of more than 20,000 CPAs working to improve the
profession and better serve the public interest. Founded in 1897, PICPA is the second-oldest
CPA organization in the United States. Membership includes practitioners in public
accounting, industry, government and education.

5eterN. Calcara
Vice President—Government Relations

cc: Hon. Robert Tomlinson, Chair, Senate Consumer Protection and Professional
Licensure Committee
Hon. Lisa Boscola, Democratic Chair, Senate Consumer Protection and Professional
Licensure Committee
Hon. Michael McGeehan, Chair, House Professional Licensure Committee
Hon. William Adolph, Republican Chair, House Professional Licensure Committee
Hon. Arthur Coccodrilli, Chair, Independent Regulatory Review Commission

www.picpa.org
1650 Arch Street, 17th Floor 500 N. 3rd St. Ste., 600A 1925 Koppers Building, 436 7th Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19103 Harrisburg, PA 17101 Pittsburgh, PA 15219
(215) 496-9272 " (888) 272-2001 (717) 232-1821 * fax (717) 232-7708 (412) 261-6966 * fax (412) 391-2033
fax (215) 496-9212 * info@picpa.org


